Tiverton Academy Tiverton Road Birmingham B29 6BW

Telephone: 0|2| 464 3|25 Fax: 0|2| 464 3|26

Website: www.tiverton.bham.sch.uk Principal: Ms Debbie Norbury Vice Principal: Mrs Tracey Dunn



Tuesday 9th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our 'Active Planet' topic, Year 3 will be going on a trip to the Lapworth Museum of Geology at the University of Birmingham. The visit will take place on **Wednesday 24**th **October 2018.**

It will be an excellent opportunity for the children to be introduced to the museum and to learn all about volcanoes and earthquakes during an exciting workshop led by staff at the university.

The visit is **free of charge**. We will be walking to the museum, so please ensure that your child comes to school in their coat.

If you have any gueries, please do not hesitate to come and speak to me.

Best wishes

Mr Bertuello